
BJSA and West Leigh PTA are delighted to invite 
you to the Federation Summer Fayre, at the 
Junior School, on 25th June between 2-4pm. 
Featuring crafts, a bouncy castle, face painting 
plus lots of games including “Soak the Teacher”! 

 

Help needed: 
Raffle Prizes - We will be running a raffle at the Summer Fayre and are currently 
on the hunt for prizes. If you, someone you know or a business/company you 
work for would like to donate a prize and help support both schools please get in 
touch.  
Match Funding – If the business or company you work for does Match Funding 
for charity events please let us know. Match Funding is an excellent way to help 
maximise the amount raised at our charity events.  
Craft Stalls – There is an opportunity for local craft businesses to have a stall at 
the Summer Fayre. It’s a great way to help raise your profile amongst the local 
community. Due to limited space available stalls will be given on a first come, 
first served basis.  
Second hand uniform – The second hand uniform shop will be at the Summer 
Fayre. So if you are thinking of having a clear out over half term and come across 
any old uniform or p.e kit that has been grown out of, it would be greatly 
appreciated if you could donate it to the second hand uniform shop.  
Cakes –We would like to ask all bakers if they could please make some cakes to 
donate to the café on the day.  
Plants – We are planning on running a plant stall and are asking all budding and 
keen gardeners to donate any extra plants they may have to the plant stall.  
 
For further information on any of the above please contact: 
bjspta@backwellfederation.co.uk or westleighpta@gmail.com. 

  


